
 
 

 

Where our flag collection boxes are currently located: 

 

Golden Corral Restaurant, University Parkway, Orem 

 

Flags & Stuff, University Avenue, Provo 

 

(New) Utah County Building, University Avenue, Provo 

 

Payson Veteran’s Nursing Home 

 

Payson WalMart 

 

Orem Public Library 

 

Utah State National Guard Headquarters, Spanish Fork 

 

VA Hospital, Salt Lake City (maintained by Department Headquarters) 

 

 Our sincere thanks to Past Commander John Eakins and his family for constructing, 

locating and maintaining these collection boxes.  The project has been a tremendous success as 

a service program for our community and a great way to put our best foot forward in public 

relations. 

 

 Since John is moving too far north to commute conveniently, Past Vice Commander 

Doug MacPherson will assume the servicing and maintenance of the collection boxes.  Charlie 

Battery, 145
th

 Field Artillery of the Utah National Guard has generously given us their assistance 

in folding the flags in preparation for their public retirement ceremony. We can’t thank the 

soldiers of Charlie Battery enough for what they have contributed.  Noting what a heavy 

workload this was putting on a single company-sized unit, the Guard’s Headquarters has agreed 

that they will continue to provide their help but the workload will be distributed among Guard 

units around the state.   

  

 If you know of a business or public organization with a well trafficked location that 

would like to have one of our collection boxes placed with them, please contact Doug with the 

information but do not make a commitment before you talk to him.   


